New CUSC Amendment Proposal: CAP168: Transmission Access — Under-use
and reallocation of TEC

Please see the attached completed form, which | believe is in the appropriate format
and contains the necessary information. We believe the proposal should be accorded
urgent status.

Immingham CHP believes the proposal warrants an expedited approach on grounds
of its relationship to an imminent date-related event, in this instance Ofgem’s stated
intention to reach a decision on the outstanding CAPs161-166 possibly in the early
summer. It is also relevant that, owing to the inter-relationships between this proposal
and CAP161-164, we would wish to see the assessment sufficiently well-advanced so
that Ofgem can take initial work into account in carrying out its impact assessment
into the live proposals in April.

Please let me know if | can provide anything further.

Maureen McCaffrey(via email)

Project Developer and Immingham CHP Commercial Manager
ConocoPhillips
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